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Reminder, we must have two clean face mask each day. With the wet and colder weather here, it is important we change them  









                                             
                                                  


Hot Lunch on Fridays

We will be serving pizza on Fridays starting on Friday January 8th!

Pizza will be $1 a slice

Please have money and form with how many slices your child is ordering by Thursday mornings.  
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Winter is here!
School Closures due to Storms

Please listen to the radio for school closures.  If Anglophone West School District Schools are closed, CHSMES will also be closed.  Announcements will be posted on our CHSMES facebook pages or on the radio.  
Should school be closed early on days when it is anticipated that weather conditions may deteriorate significantly, It is important that parents have alternative arrangements for their children if they or another adult will not be home to receive your child.  Please ensure that the school has an up-to-date contact number such as work numbers or cell number and at least one emergency contact number.
Should SMFN busses be running late, CHSMES will be open at the regular time  
















		
“Mask up” Campaign

An important announcement CHSMES will be following the “mask up” campaign for the first two weeks returning from break starting today January 4th. 

Students and staff will be asked to wear a mask throughout the day as an extra layer of protection. Although this is not idea, we can all do our part to keep CHSMES healthy and safe. Please see below for more information. 
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We know that mask wearing, especially when combined with physical distancing is an effective
way to curb the spread of COVID-19. That's why we want to invite New Brunswick students and
school staff to take part in a “mask-up” campaign when students return to school in January.
During the weeks of January 4-8 and 11 to 15, 2021, we're strongly encouraging everyone in
schools across the province to wear their mask throughout the day as an extra layer of protection.

By continuing to follow simple rules, we can all help keep our schools healthy and safe and help
us get back to normal in 2021. Remember:

Wear your mask

Keep your distance
Wash your hands

If you are sick, stay home
e When in doubt, get tested

| want to thank students for following mask-wearing policies over the past few months — keep up
the great work. Your actions and good decisions, both inside and outside of the classroom, help
keep all New Brunswickers healthy. | know it has not always been easy to adapt to all the new
routines we've put in place through the Return to School plan. Thank you for your kindness and
flexibility.
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